
July 31, 2024 
 

Update July 31, 2024 

 

Lower Tule will be shutting off at the end of the day August 8th and draining down 
through the 9th. Growers on the west side of the District could see their water into 
the following day. You may continue running your allocation until that water is gone 
in your area. 

 

If there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
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